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I am writing to express my concerns about Oregon HB 3838. The effects of this bill 

will lead to increased costs for home health care, forcing business owners to raise 

rates. This will not only burden patients who rely on these essential services but also 

negatively impact workers within the industry. 

 

Rather than creating unintended financial strain on both caregivers and patients, I 

urge you to consider alternative solutions that support the home health care sector 

without driving up costs. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


